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Sen. Jason Crowell Welcomes  
Visitors to the Capitol 

 
JEFFERSON CITY – Sen. Jason Crowell, R-Cape Girardeau, recently (2-10) 

welcomed several groups to the Capitol for a visit.  Sen. Crowell regularly meets with 

students, constituents, and advocacy groups to hear their comments, questions, and 

concerns.   

“I know it is a long drive to get to Jefferson City from Southeast Missouri, so I 

appreciate each group that makes the trip to our state’s capitol,” said Sen. Crowell.  “One of 

the best parts of my job is being able to meet with visitors from back home and get their 

perspective on what we are accomplishing here at the Capitol.”  

 

 
Members of the Sikeston chapter of Missouri State Teacher’s Association (MSTA). 

 

 
Jessica Ponder, a Truman State University student from Sikeston who came to the 



Capitol to show her work on a biodiesel project. 

 

 
Missy Marshall of the Sikeston Chamber. 

 

For a high resolution version of any of the above photos, please call (573)-751-

3824 or e-mail jcrowell@senate.mo.gov. 
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